
Royal Armouries Visit  Thank you for your understanding with our 
last minute change of plans for our end of year trip.  It was such a shame that 
the weather was particularly bad on Tuesday but we very much made the most 
of it and enjoyed a great trip to the Royal Armouries in Leeds.  The pupils were 
really enthusiastic and very well behaved.


Labelling of clothing  As the school year nears its end we have an inordinate 
number of unnamed items of clothing.  Please can I ask that all clothing is 
named and that you check any items at home to make sure you haven’t 
inadvertently got someone else’s clothing at home?  Thank you so much!


And finally…you will receive your child’s end of year report today as well as a 
questionnaire from YCAT central team.  If you would like to discuss any aspect 
of the report with your child’s class teacher, then please do get in touch with the 
school office on Monday to arrange an appointment.  Thank you!


SUMMERBRIDGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

12th July 2024

Our whole school theme this half term is ‘The Wider World’

12 July - 
Reports to 
parents


16 July - School 
Play - 
Summerbridge 
Methodist Hall 
at 6pm


17 July - Curlew 
project in 
school


18 July - Y6 
Leaver’s picnic 
at Brimham 
Rocks - 4 - 
5.30pm


19 July - Y6 
Leaver’s 
Assembly at 
10am at school





